Dear Student Council Advisor, 
	I hope you and your council had a wonderful summer and are ready to get back into school and all things “Homecoming.”  I know I am!  First off, I want to wish you and your council the best of luck this year in school and student council! I hope you have an amazing year in academics and leadership! 
As President, I am teaming up with the Rockford Rescue Mission located in Rockford, Illinois to collect items for their 9-month live-in program. On the next page you will see a list of the items we as a district are going to collect. At Spring Convention, you will bring all your supplies collected, and we will be packing one of each item into a “kit” for residents. We would like to make full set kits, and in order to do so, we need an equal amount of items.  As a council, please try to collect the same number of items, so we can donate as many completed kits as possible; our goal is 400.  So that kit making can run smoothly, we also ask that each school organize their items by type and bring them that way to convention. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Each school can go about collection differently, but making posters/flyers for your school and community is a great way to start!  Another possibility is contacting local businesses/stores and asking for donations. 
Thank you all for believing in me to serve you as President. It’s going to be a great year, and I am so excited! If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me: 
Cell - 815-904-2346
Personal Email- petersonn15@gmail.com
Advisor Email- kebens@byron226.org 

Thank you again, and I hope you and your council have a wonderful year!
	Yours Truly,

Nick Peterson- NWD President  

Items being collected:
•	Deodorant
•	Body Wash
•	Shaving Cream
•	Razors
•	Shampoo
•	Toothbrushes
•	Toothpaste

These all need to be TRAVEL SIZE and INDIVIDUALY WRAPPED.  The razors must also have the plastic cover.
Remember to try and collect the same amount of all seven items for our completed sets.
